
Phone: 902-678-6141 or 1-888-337-2999 
Monday - Friday 8:30am - 4:30pm 

inquiry@countyofkings.ca 

181 Coldbrook Village Park Drive, 
Coldbrook, NS B43 1B9

Nov. 4, 2024 

SERVICE ADVISORY: Watermain Break – Kenwood Avenue and Catalina Lane, 
Greenwood Water Utility 

KINGS COUNTY, N.S. - The Municipality is responding to a watermain break in the Kenwood 
Avenue and Catalina Lane area serviced by the Greenwood Water Utility.  

Crews are working to resolve the issue as quickly as possible. Customers on Kenwood 
Avenue, from Wade Street to Bower Drive, and Catalina Lane, from Kenwood Avenue to 
Argus Drive, will experience water disruptions and/or no water until the break is repaired.  

Please avoid all unnecessary travel in the area while the repair work is underway and respect 
the safety barriers in place to keep work crews and pedestrians safe.  

The Municipality regrets any inconvenience caused by the watermain break. Updates will be 
posted to the Municipality’s Facebook, X (formerly Twitter) and www.countyofkings.ca.  

CONTACT:  
Carme Telesford  
Compliance Officer, Municipality of the County of Kings 
T: (902) 690-2219  
C: (902) 679-8301  
E: ctelesford@countyofkings.ca  
www.countyofkings.ca 
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